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Newsletter Dec., 2020 

FROM ALL OF US HERE AT CALIFORNIA SAFETY COMPANY, TO ALL OF OUR 
CUSTOMERS, HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

REFER A FRIEND OR FAMILY MEMBER 

 Every time you refer a friend and they either start monitoring services or 
have an alarm system installed, you get a $50.00 credit off your monthly bill. 

 You can contact Stuart (530) 243-2521 with the referral infor-
mation or you can have your friend or family member call him directly.  We 
offer free, no-pressure estimates.  Don’t forget to have them mention your 
name so we can properly apply the credit. 

HOLIDAY TIPS 

Keep your travel plans off-
line.  Don’t announce that 
you will be out of town on 
Facebook or other social 
media. 

Wait to post pictures of the 
trip until after you return. 

While presents look great 
under the tree, it is an open 
invitation to a burglar.  Keep 
presents out of sight and 
away from windows. 

If you are going out of town, 
ask a trusted neighbor or 
friend to keep an eye on 
your house and pick up your 
newspapers and mail while 
you are gone. 

Invest in outside motion 
sensor lights or smart light-
bulbs you can turn off and 
on remotely. 

CELLULAR UPGRADES 

GET ON THE SCHEDULE TODAY 

Our cellular upgrade program is going well.  Each month our 
list of upgrades needed gets shorter and shorter. 

We are attempting to contact those remaining customers by 
telephone, so you may be receiving a call from James.  At this 
time, we are offering the cell upgrade for our cost of parts on-
ly, no markup and no labor, with an updated agreement.  We 
are also checking the entire system while we are there, so 
take advantage of this special offer while it lasts. 

If your cellular communicator was installed before mid 2018, 
it is likely you need to have an upgrade.  Don’t wait until your 
communicator stops working, call us today to get on the 
schedule (530) 243-2521.   

PROTECT YOUR PASSWORDS 

No longer is online shopping considered a convenience.  For 
most people it is a way of life.  As online shopping becomes 
more and more mainstream, the risks and security concerns 
grow as well.  Make sure you take additional steps to protect 
the passwords you create.  Don’t make yourself a target. 

 Use a mix of letters, caps, numbers, and special characters. 

 The more random, the stronger and safer the password. 

 Don’t share your password. 

 Don’t use the same password for more than one site. 


